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To promote a positive learning environment and school pride, all 

students at Redland Elementary School are required to follow the 

uniform policy outlined below. 

 



Daily Uniform Requirements: 

Tops (Shirts, Blouses, or Polo Shirts): 

 Solid red, white, or navy blue (school colors) 

 Must have a collar (polo or button-up) 

 No logos except the school logo 

 Shirts must be tucked in 

Bottoms (Pants, Shorts, Skirts, Jumpers): 

 Solid khaki or navy blue 

 Must fit properly (no sagging or oversized clothing) 

 Shorts, skirts, and jumpers must be knee-length or longer 
 

Shoes: 

 Closed-toe and closed-heel shoes (sneakers recommended) 

 No sandals, flip-flops, Crocs, or light-up shoes for safety 

reasons 

 Sweaters, Sweatshirts, and Jackets: 

 Solid red, white, or navy blue 

 Must be free of large logos or graphics 

 Hoods should remain down inside the building 

 School-approved Redland Elementary spirit shirt or a plain 

solid-colored T-shirt 

 Navy blue or black athletic shorts/pants 

 Sneakers required for safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Additional Guidelines: 

 Hair neat and well-groomed; no distracting hairstyles 

 Jewelry 

 Minimal and safe for school activities (no large hoops or 

excessive accessories) 

 Hats & Head Coverings: Only permitted for religious or 

medical reasons 

Dress Down Days & Special Events: 

Occasionally, students may participate in dress-down days or 

themed events. Parents will receive prior notice regarding 

acceptable attire. 

 

Non-Compliance Consequences: 

1. First Offense: Verbal reminder and parent notification 

2. Second Offense: Parent contact and change of clothing 

required 

3. Repeated Offenses: Meeting with administration and possible 

disciplinary action 

 

This policy ensures a safe, focused, and respectful learning 

environment. If you have questions or need assistance with 

uniform requirements, please contact the school office. 
 


